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PROJECT OUTPUTS

Welcome back to our newsletter
series for StayConnected! This
Erasmus+ co-funded initiative
assists managers, team leaders,
and HR professionals to support
hybrid work. After launching the
project nearly one year ago,
partners have been busy
researching, writing, and
presenting resources to testers.
Our goal is to ensure the highest
quality outcomes for our target
audience.
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Great news! Our first output,
the StayConnected Toolkit, is
now complete! Keep an eye
on our website
(stayconnectedproject.eu)
where it will be made freely
available soon.
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WHAT’S NEXT?

Are you interested in learning
more about the StayConnected
Erasmus+ project? Consider
visiting our social media by
scanning the QR code below!

Our work on this project doesn’t
end with delivering the Toolkit
for HR Professionals and
Managers! Here are some exciting
upcoming events and outputs:

2023-1-BG01-KA220-VET-000153460

WELCOME 
TO THE STAYCONNECTED
ERASMUS+ PROJECT!

Funded by the European Union. Views and opinions
expressed are however those of the author(s) only and do
not necessarily reflect those of the European Union or the
European Education and Culture Executive Agency (EACEA).
Neither the European Union nor EACEA can be held
responsible for them.
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COVER PAGE OF THE STAYCONNECTED
TOOLKIT

NOVEMBER 2024

Delivery  of the Training
Programme and eLearning
Platform
StayConnected training
event in Patras, Greece
(April 2025)


